
 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation 
with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), is considering an 
interchange at I-40 and Bryan Street in Shawnee in Pottawatomie 
County, Oklahoma. The purpose of the project is to improve the 
access to the east part of Shawnee with the proposed interchange 
and improve mobility to the eastern part of the city by connecting 
Bryan Street to Interstate 40. The study area includes Bryan Street 
from 45th Street extending north to Westech Road over I-40.   
  
A public meeting to present initial project information and receive 
public input will be held on Tuesday, August 5th, at 6:00 pm in the 
Shawnee Commission Chambers located at 16th West 9th Street, 
Shawnee. The meeting will include a presentation on the types of 
interchanges being considered.  The purpose of the meeting is to 
obtain input from the public on the need for the proposed interchange 
and assist in the identification of critical social, economic and 
environmental effects that may result from the proposed interchange.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding the public meeting, please 
contact Scott Stegmann, ODOT, at (405) 522-8014 or 
sstegmann@odot.org 


